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Mark Your Calendar!Mark Your Calendar!Mark Your Calendar!Mark Your Calendar!    
 

Dec. 2nd and Dec. 3rd 

10 000 Villages craft sale in the 

cafeteria 

 

Dec. 9th and 10th 

Zenon Ziemba Basketball Tour-

nament hosted in the Ann Mac-

Donald Gymnasium 

 

Dec. 14th  

At risk letters sent home   

 

Dec. 14th 

Advent Mass celebrated at St. 

Joseph Church 

 

Dec. 16th  

OSO spirit day 

 

Dec. 23rd 

OSO Christmas Assembly & 

Casual Day 

Virtue of the Month:  Virtue of the Month:  Virtue of the Month:  Virtue of the Month:  
CharityCharityCharityCharity    

    

Let me take time for all things. Make 
me grow calm, serene and gentle. 
Teach me to put into action my 
better impulses, straightforward and 
unafraid. Grant that I may realize it is 
the little things of life that create 
differences and that in the big things 
of life we are one. And, O Lord God, 
let me not forget to be kind and 
charitable to all those in need!   
 

Amen 

Academic 

Achievement 

 
To ensure your child’s 

success, we will be sending 
out letters to indicate the 
course(s) where your son/
daughter may be at risk  of 

not meeting course 
expectations.  This note will 
be sent home on December  

14th.   
 

Valuable tips to help your 
son/daughter improve his/
her academic achievement 
will also be included in this 

letter. 

10 000 Villages Craft 10 000 Villages Craft 10 000 Villages Craft 10 000 Villages Craft 
Sale Sale Sale Sale     

    
We look forward to seeing you at We look forward to seeing you at We look forward to seeing you at We look forward to seeing you at 
the 10 000 Villages sale in the the 10 000 Villages sale in the the 10 000 Villages sale in the the 10 000 Villages sale in the 
O’Gorman High School cafeteria O’Gorman High School cafeteria O’Gorman High School cafeteria O’Gorman High School cafeteria 
on Friday, Dec. 2nd from 4:00on Friday, Dec. 2nd from 4:00on Friday, Dec. 2nd from 4:00on Friday, Dec. 2nd from 4:00----
9:00PM and  Saturday, Dec. 3rd 9:00PM and  Saturday, Dec. 3rd 9:00PM and  Saturday, Dec. 3rd 9:00PM and  Saturday, Dec. 3rd 
from 9:00AMfrom 9:00AMfrom 9:00AMfrom 9:00AM————4:00PM.  4:00PM.  4:00PM.  4:00PM.      
    
Thanks for your generosity!  Thanks for your generosity!  Thanks for your generosity!  Thanks for your generosity!   

The Joy of The Joy of The Joy of The Joy of 
Christmas Christmas Christmas Christmas     

    
On behalf  of the staff of 
O’Gorman High School, we would 
like to extend our warmest wishes  
to all families.  We hope you enjoy 
a peaceful, loving Christmas 
season.  Also, we hope you take 
time from your busy schedules to 
create new Christmas memories 
with family and friends and to give 
thanks for the wonderful gift we 
received with the birth of Jesus 
Christ.  
 
Please take the time to reflect and 
pray this Christmas season for 
those people who may be alone, 
suffering depression or physically 
ill.  Oftentimes, the greatest gifts 
that we can offer others in need is 
our time, love and support. 
 
As we wind down to the end of 
2011, we are proud of our 
accomplishments in building 
stronger relationships with our 
parent community.  Furthermore, 
we look forward to a new year 
filled with  joy and  peace.  We will 
continue to carry on our work in 
the classrooms with even greater 
expectations of success for all of 
our students. 
 
Merry Christmas to you all. 
 



 
 


